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ORDER SCHEDULING 
STAKEHOLDER MEETING 

 
BY THE CHAIRMAN: On February 2, 2010, the Commission entered into a 

Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) with APX Inc. (APX) to develop and administer a 
renewable energy certificate tracking system for North Carolina, the North Carolina 
Renewable Energy Tracking System (NC-RETS), which became operational on 
July 1, 2010. The MOA with APX expires on December 31, 2013, and the Commission 
intends to initiate discussions with APX as to the terms of a potential extension. Before 
doing so, the Commission would like to hear from interested NC-RETS users and other 
stakeholders and solicit their input. To that end, Commission Staff will host a special 
meeting of stakeholders at 10:30 AM on Tuesday, September 24, 2013, in the Judge 
Wells Conference Room on the fifth floor of the Dobbs Building, 430 North Salisbury 
Street, Raleigh.  

Stakeholders should plan to come to the meeting prepared to discuss the 
following questions: 

1) Has your organization been satisfied with NC-RETS? Have the people at 
APX with whom you have worked provided satisfactory and professional service and 
training? 

2) What, if any, changes to NC-RETS or its terms of use should the 
Commission consider, and why? 

3) Given the potential for changes to the statute enacting North Carolina’s 
Renewable Energy and Energy Efficiency Portfolio Standard, including repeal, what 
additional MOA terms would be prudent for the Commission to consider? 

APX personnel will not be present at the meeting so as to encourage frank 
discussions. Additional details, including a call-in number for those who wish to 
participate but cannot attend in person, will be posted on the NC-RETS web site. If  
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you have any questions, please contact Dan Conrad, Commission Staff Attorney, at 
919-733-0835.  

IT IS, THEREFORE, SO ORDERED. 

ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION. 

This the __8th __ day of August, 2013. 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 
 
 
 

Paige J. Morris, Deputy Clerk 
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